


Don’t break it up in its 70th year!

Dear Chair and Board of Directors for Mid Yorkshire Hospitals 
NHS Trust

Please reconsider any ideas for setting up an Special Purpose
Vehicle (SPV) subsidiary company, wholly owned by the Trust 
Board.

Say no to privatisation by the back door.

NHS

Do not confuse costs for funding. A new company would increase
costs.
      A new company will add a new layer of governance, a           
      new management interface and increased operating costs.

If services can’t work together now, it’s only that they are 
poorly managed.

     They already run departmental budgets.

          Follow the lead of Bristol Southmead Hospital and scrap the  
         plans.

NHS

We don’t want staff to feel isolated, lose pay and conditions, or a 
 2 tier workforce for the future.

It is an unacceptable if publicly owned buildings and estates 
are moved into a new company for nothing.

New evidence has emerged that management consultants make 
the NHS less efficient, not more*. Say no to SPV.*

Signed   postcode

e-mail

*https://doi.org/10.1136/bmj.k893

Thank you.


